
2023- Template 

 

Hello Everyone, 

As you know, the hope is that legislation will pass (in this session) that will prevent the movement of massive 

quantities of water out of our community to benefit an international corporation financially.  Below is a 

template that you can use to reach the appropriate Senator, and/or the appropriate Representative.  Please 

contact them with your request to consider this issue (by post or by email). 

  

Thank you, 

Carol Pittman 

  

--------------------------------------------- 

[DATE] 

Senator Siah Correa Hemphill 

PO Box 1711 

Silver City, New Mexico 88062 

siah.hemphill@nmlegis.gov 

Dear Senator Hemphill, 

You are aware of the threat we in northern Catron County face keeping our water from being transported away 

from our community to benefit a foreign corporation financially.  

You are our voice in the New Mexico Senate. If there is anything you can do to help us it would be appreciated.  

Thank you for sponsoring good legislation, 

  

[Your Name] 

  

[Your address] 

  

And/Or To: 

Representative Gail Armstrong 

PO Box 326 

Magdalena, New Mexico 87825 

  

gail@gailfornewmexico.com 
 


